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Opposition Letter to Zoning Case 2022-05 for 4/5/2022 Meeting 
1 message

Savannah Barber Mon, Apr 4, 2022 at 11:41 AM
To: planning@wylietexas.gov

To whom it may concern, 

I, Savannah Barber, am reaching out to you as property owner of 3402 Endicott Ct. which is within the Lewis Ranch
Neighborhood adjacent to the proposed industrial site. 

I am firmly in opposition of this proposed zoning change. After the previous meeting where this issue was discussed,
there were many grievances brought up by Commission members and residents that have not been addressed in the
latest drafts attached to the Agenda for the 4/5/2022 meeting. The issues about having 18-wheelers parked along
residents back fences, noise and light pollution, and other items have not been remedied. The people of these
neighborhoods do not want this. The traffic to get into and out of our neighborhoods is unacceptable as is. If you add
these 18-wheelers who pull out and block the street, essentially forcing an opening for themselves, we will have terrible
backup and countless accidents. 

There are so many other, more useful, things that can be done with that land. I offer the following as alternatives:
1) A decent grocery store. Our closest option is Walmart which is constantly running on short supply due to servicing East
Wylie, Lavon, etc. 
2) Restaurants with drive throughs so that our Wylie East students aren't spending their entire lunch break driving to 544
and back. 

I urge you to vote no to this proposal, as this is not in the best interest of your Wylie Citizens. 

Thank you,

Savannah Barber


